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I would like to see an education center put in on the site of the Kmart located on NE 

122nd and Sandy Blvd.  It would be much superior to a warehouse with many trucks 

coming and going on a continual basis.  The noise pollution and air pollution are 

merely two of the drawbacks of having a warehouse there. 

 

I have lived in Argay for 9 years and it's a good place to live, especially with the new 

Luuwit View park that was developed here in 2016.  It's a gathering place for many 

people and the presence of the truck traffic mere blocks away would not be good for 

people or trees. 

 

There are many better places for a warehouse of this kind to be located.  We need to 

start putting the needs and health of people before corporations and profit. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Diane Mattox 


